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As the ongoing effects of the coronavirus (COVID-19) 

continues to evolve, Pechanga TANF is firmly committed to the

health and safety of the community and our staff. 

In an effort to continue to serve the community 

we will be providing weekly online language classes. 

For more information please contact Neal Ibanez 
951-757-1449

nibanez@pechanga-nsn.gov

Classes will be held via Zoom
every Tuesday and Thursday

starting April 14th.

Tuesday  & Thursday 10 am Classes:
https://zoom.us/j/788130825

Tuesday & Thursday 2 pm Classes:
https://zoom.us/j/592155766


